
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem meets Al-Hikma organizations, stresses to support
state’s path

As part of his visit to Maysan province, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, met with the organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement on Thursday, June

10, 2021, expressing that he is pleased to meet them in Maysan while exchanging with them the

developments of the political scene. H.E. urged them to adhere to the national project and the

path of the state. Adding that Reform projects always start strange and unacceptable to some,

but the norms of life confirm that victory is the ally of the reformers. No matter how long it

takes, and Al-Hikma is no exception to that.

His Eminence stressed the unity of the ranks and to be indifferent to dissonant voices or being

drawn into conflict with those outside the Al-Hikma Project, holding the sons of Al-Hikma

National Movement the responsibility of victory for Iraq and its support at dangerous junctures

without regard to their position. Indicating that what the sons of Al-Hikma Movement today

entail is the support of the state and its logic.


